
Lincoln Service and Texas Eagle  

Effective Apr. 6, 2018 
 

Attention Amtrak Customers 
 
Effective this Friday, April 6, Amtrak trains will begin 
using both platforms at the Bloomington-Normal 
station.  
 
Customers should arrive at the station at least 45 
minutes before their departures to ensure they have 
time to listen for announcements and use passenger 
information displays to direct them to the correct 
platform for Amtrak Lincoln Service and Texas Eagle 
trains. 

 
For reservations and information, visit Amtrak.com, 
use our free mobile apps, speak with station 
personnel or call 800-USA-RAIL (1-800-872-7245).  
 
Thank you for traveling with Amtrak. 
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